
 

 

 

 

 

 

24th September,2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are pleased to inform you that a retreat has been organised for your 

son/daughter. The 5th year retreat will take place on Wednesday 2nd October, 2024. 

Declan Browne will facilitate the retreat. Declan has been coming to facilitate retreats 

in our school for a long number of years. The student feedback has always been 

very positive. 

The purpose of the retreat is to allow the students to grow in deeper understanding 

of themselves, to deepen their friendships and to explore their spirituality. Declan 

uses skills gained from his work as a Psychologist to create a very positive 

environment from the opening minutes of the retreat to allow each student to grow 

and develop in confidence during the day. 

The cost of the retreat is €13 per student. Can you please put €13 in an envelope 

with your child’s name written on it. This envelope should be given to their R.E 

Teacher on or before Tuesday October 1st. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Joanne O’ Brien                                                                                Carmel Moroney 

Chaplain & R.E Teacher                                                                    R.E Teacher 

 


